
 

 

 

 

 

Share Your Vision of Language Rights in Nunavut and You Could Win 

an iPod, an iPad or a Hoodie! 

 

As part of the Inuit Language Weeks (February 1st-28, 2017) and Les 

Rendez-vous de la Francophonie (March 2nd-22, 2017), the Office of the 

Languages Commissioner (OLC) wants to hear about your vision of 

language rights in Nunavut by responding to the question below.  

 

Imagine that all Nunavut language rights would be respected, what would 

it be like? 

  

Contest Guidelines 

 This is a contest organized by the OLC. 

 This contest is open to all residents of Nunavut. 

 To enter the contest, you can send your response: 

o by posting it directly on the OLC’s Facebook page; 

o by sending your response through the OLC’s Facebook 

Messenger; 

o by sending your response by e-mail to the OLC: 

langcom@langcom.nu.ca; 

o by mailing your response to the OLC: 

P.O. Box 309, Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0. Responses need to be 

delivered to the OLC by March 24, 2017. Responses received 

after this date will not be considered for the draw; 

o by faxing your response: 867-979-7969. Please make sure to 

include you contact information above your response. 

 Limit of 150 words 

 The contest opens on February 1st, 2017 at 10 a.m. EST and closes on 

March 24, 2017 at 11:59 p.m. EST. 
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 Each participant will be registered once for the draw and can only 

win one prize. 

 The OLC will do a draw for an iPod, an iPad and a hoodie. 

 The draw will take place on March 28, 2017 at 10 a.m. EST. 

 With consent of the individuals, winner’s names will be disclosed 

and announced to the public through various media. 

 Winners have the option to receive their prize by mail or to pick it up 

at the OLC. 

 Winning participants will have until March 31st, 2017 to provide the 

OLC with their mailing address, phone number and e-mail address, 

or to pick up their price. Failure to do so, the OLC will draw a new 

winner. 

 The OLC is entitled to review the eligibility of participants, and 

disqualify a participant that does not meet the above criteria. 

 OLC’s employees, including their family, are not entitled to 

participate in this contest. 

 

We look forward to reading your vision!  

 

 

 

 

 

 


